
From: Michelle Hotzler
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: 485 Selby Avenue, liquor lisc etc.
Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 4:22:16 PM

Good Afternoon,

I would like to express my concern over the proposed liquor license that allows liquor service and outside
entertainment for the above mentioned property.

This business is uniquely situated surrounded on three sides by residential properties with no buffer.  As it is the
noise from the Gnome Craft Pubs patio and Farrell’s gym does not allow for the enjoyment of my backyard at 472
Dayton Avenue.
 
I would greatly appreciate your considering denying this license.
Thank you for your consideration,
Michelle Hotzler
472 Dayton Avenue
St Paul, MN

Sent from my iPad
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